Welcome to First Grade!

Dear Terrific Ist Grader,

Oh, my goodness! I am so excited that YOU are a part of our B105 classroom! We are going to have a wonderful first grade year together.

Teaching at **Butler** is out of this world because I get to teach children like you to read, write, play games, add, subtract, and explore the world like scientists. When I am not teaching, I love to swim, ride my bike, and read. My favorite place is the beach! In fact, this summer I will be spending a week in Sea Isle with my daughter Madeline and husband, Jimmy.

First grade will be filled with loads of new activities, too. Activities like music, art, QUEST, and more time in P.E and library. We will also eat lunch in the cafeteria and have recess every day. Get ready to laugh a ton, too.

WOW, what a special year it is going to be! Now your job is to have a great summer, relax, play outside, ride your bike, and be sure to enjoy some good books!

I am looking forward to an exciting year; see you soon!

Love, Mrs. Dubinski